
 

 

 

 

 

Treasury Division 

LIFE CERTIFICATES 
 

In light of the COVID-19 Pandemic, the Pensions Management Branch of the 

Treasury Division has undertaken the following steps to protect the health 

and safety of those Pensioners who are still required to submit a Life 

Certificate:  

i. Extension of the deadline for the submission of Life Certificates to May 31, 

2020; 

ii. Provision of a drop box at the Treasury Division for collection of completed 

Life Certificates; 

iii. To avoid standing in line, you are encouraged to have your Life Certificates 

attested before coming to the Treasury Division and using the drop box 

provided for collection; 

iv. The attestation of Life Certificates at the District Revenue Offices as 

previously advised will no longer be facilitated for this Cycle and; 

v. Where possible, pensioners can scan and email completed Life Certificates 

to treasurydiv.pensions@gov.tt . 

 

Your health is of utmost importance to us. 

 

 

CATHERINE LABAN 

Comptroller of Accounts 

NOTICE TO GOVERNMENT PENSIONERS 


